

## U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON, DC 20410-0001

Mr. Dan McCabe Chief Executive Officer CareSource Foundation 230 N. Main Street Dayton, OH 45402-1263

Dear Mr. McCabe:

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and the Council on Foundations, I would like to personally congratulate you on being selected as one of the six winners of the 2021 Secretary's Award for Public-Philanthropic Partnerships. These awards recognize excellence in partnerships that have both transformed the relationships between the public and private sectors and led to measurable benefits in housing and community development for low- and moderate-income families in America's cities, suburbs, and rural areas.

Your initiative demonstrated a strong cross-sector partnership. This partnership included locally-driven outcomes, lasting impact in the community, evidence-based innovation, and transferability to other geographies and sectors.

Thank you for the outstanding work you are leading and congratulations on receiving this award.

Marie of Julye

Marcia L. Fudge